MIDWESTERN ASSOCIATION OF CHEMISTRY TEACHERS
IN LIBERAL ARTS COLIEGES

Your officers will be meeting on May 2 to plan the program for the MACTLAC meet-
ing next fall at Lake Forest College. If you have suggestions for the program,
especially topics for the discussion groups, we would be glad to have these sug-
gestions. Jot them down on this sheet now and mail it to myself or to Jack
Coutts, Department of Chemistry, Lake Forest College, Lake Forest, Illinois.

Wilmer J. Stratton
Earlham College
Richmond, Indiana



